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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
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A modernized and credible customs administration that upholds good governance and is among the world’s best

MEMORANDUM

TO : ALL OFFICIALS AND EMPLOYEES

FROM : BIENVENIDOQAY.RU
Commission

SUBJECT : SUSPENSION OF WORK ON 23 JULY 2024
EFFECTIVE 2:00PM ONWARDS

DATE - 23 JULY 2024

Pursuant to Memorandum Circular No. 57 issued by Executive Secretary
Lucas P. Bersamin, Office of the President, on 23 July 2024, work in government
offices on even date is hereby suspended from 2:00 p.m. onwards, in view of the
continuous rainfall brought by the Southwest Monsoon and Typhoon “Carina”.

Relative thereto, all Offices/Collection Districts concerned rendering frontline
services shall continue with their operations and arrange their respective skeleton
workforce accordingly. The same shall be submitted to the Internal Administration
Group, copy furnished the Human Resource Management Division
(hrmd@customs.gov.ph), immediately.

For information and compliance.
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